	
	Your first and last name
Your street and number

City, province, postal code
Month, day, year

	Mr. James W. Hewitt 
President & CEO  
Atlantic CAT.  
5001 Trans-Canada Highway
Pointe-Claire, Quebec, H9R 1B8
	


Dear Mr.Hewitt, 
I am writing to ask you to no longer sell Caterpillar (CAT) products in your outlets.  I am urging this action on your part, because it is the appropriate legal and ethical position for your business.  I am also asking you to do this, because as long as you not, I am compelled to boycott your establishment.  
I am asking you to cease doing business with CAT because it sells bulldozers to Israel which are subsequently militarized by the Israeli army and used to destroy Palestinian land and homes. These actions are illegal under numerous instruments of international law.  These actions are also illegal under the UN Human Rights Norms for Business, unanimously adopted in 2003, which prohibits transnational corporations and other business entities from profiting from violations of international humanitarian law ( Art. C. section 3), and also requires them to ensure that goods and services they provide will not be used to abuse human rights (Art.E section 11). 
I am also asking you to cease selling CAT equipment because by selling bulldozers to the Israeli Occupation Forces, CAT is also violating its own Code of Conduct, which requires it to be socially responsible and engaged in the communities where it is present. 
The fundamentals of the situation in Israel-Palestine are simple.  The UN Partition Plan of 1947 dictated that two states be created in Palestine: an Israeli one, and a Palestinian one.  In 1948, the Israeli state was created, but the Palestinian one was not.  In 1967, Israel took control of all the land that was to become a Palestinian state (including East Jerusalem, the West Bank, and the Gaza Strip), and continues to effectively control these territories, denying Palestinians their right to self-determination, as well as dozens of civil, human and humanitarian rights.  This occupation is recognized as a hostile military occupation – as reflected by the unanimous vote of the Signatories to the Fourth Geneva Convention of Dec. 5, 2001. 

Should you have questions about the justification for my boycott action, please visit the Website www.cjpme.org/consumerboycott.htm for more information.  
I look forward to your written response, informing me that you have indeed decided to no longer source CAT merchandise.  At that point, I will be happy to again patronize your establishment.
Sincerely,

(remove this text, and hand-sign the letter)
Type your first and last name here
